Neighborhood Council Number 6 City of Great Falls

Resolution Re: Potential Madison Food Park/Slaughterhouse

WHEREAS, Neighborhood Councils were established to provide advisory input to the City Commission on all aspects of government that affect their neighborhoods; and

WHEREAS, There has been community and neighborhood discussion and concerns about the proposed Madison Food Park/slaughterhouse; and

WHEREAS, Although the permit process falls under the legal jurisdiction of the county, the proposed Madison Food Park/slaughterhouse is a significantly large development and would impact city residents and services; and

WHEREAS, There is concern in our neighborhood about the potential adverse impact in several areas such as traffic flow, housing, schools, emergency services, social services, crime, property values, the environment, and others.

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, Neighborhood Council 6 respectfully requests that the City Commission and its staff work with community residents to publicly complete an objective, comprehensive evaluation of the impacts of the potential Madison Food Park/slaughterhouse on the city of Great Falls to include economic, health and social services, environmental, education, crime rates, law enforcement, traffic flow, housing, and any other possible consequences of the proposed project.

Adopted by Neighborhood Council No. 6 on December 4, 2019.

Darrell Beauchamp, Chairperson

Julie Parker, Vice Chairperson

Cherry Loney, Secretary

Allison Tangen, Council Member

Joseph Moll, Council Member